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11th March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies 2021 
 
It is that time of year again! The online shop is now set up for you to order your 
Leavers’ Hoodies. They are available in a choice of two colours, Maroon and Sky 
Blue.  
The Friends of Heacham Junior School have very kindly agreed to subsidise the cost 
of the hoodies so that you get them at the reduced rate of just £10!  
 

Here is the link to the Leavers’ Hoodies Online Shop: 

https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/leavers-hoodies-login 
 
Login details are as follows: 
  
USERNAME: SL53554 
  
PASSWORD: 53554hjs 
 

The online shop will close on 26/03/21 so please ensure that you have placed your 
order by then if you wish to do so. 

The hoodies will be handed out in school when they arrive and can be worn until the 
children leave the school in July.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 Emma Hunt 
 Deputy Headteacher 
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